
Disclaimer: Free Resources
These resources are provided as a free tool for Early
Childhood Educators to support their professional

practice. They are intended for personal and
educational use only.

Please note:
These materials may not be sold, redistributed, or

used for commercial purposes under any
circumstances.

You are welcome to share these resources with
colleagues or peers, provided they remain

unaltered and free of charge.

By downloading or using these materials, you agree to
respect the time, effort, and intention behind their

creation. Thank you for your understanding and
commitment to ethical sharing practices.

Thank you,

Ashlee Huggins

Growing Wonder



Growing Wonder

Ways to
Celebrate Your

Staff

Gift Card: A $ gift card to their favorite store, coffee shop,
restaurant, etc. 

Personalized Gift: A mug/tote bag with their
name/meaningful quote

Spotlight Recognition: Feature them on your social media or
newsletter

Celebration: Bring in treats to share with all of the staff *be
mindful of any allergies*

Other: Brainstorm with your team what they would like to
see!

Add the "You're a Star" information sheet to a bulletin board,
newsletter, or any other space where you'd like to share this

appreciation.



Growing Wonder

You’re a Star
Employee of the Month

Name:

Why we appreciate you:

Favorite memory:

Children’s thoughts about you:

SAMPLE
Ashlee

Ashlee is a wonderful addition to our

team! She is full of joy and always

brings in creative activities!

She led an amazing story time with all

of the children that led into a fun baking

activity!

“Miss Ashlee is so nice! She plays with

me and sings songs with me.”

Your hard work and dedication make a difference every day. Thank you for everything
you do to make our center a wonderful place for children, families, and staff.
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